ALBERTA
EDUCATION

Office of the Minister
Deputy Government House Leader

June 9, 2006

Mr. Martin Beaulne

Dear Mr. Beaulne:

I have received the March 10, 2006 decision and recommendation of the Professional Conduct
Committee of the Alberta Teachers’ Association. The committee has found you guilty of
unprofessional conduct and recommends that your interim teaching certificate be cancelled and
that you be declared ineligible to hold an Alberta teaching certificate for a period of five years.

I hereby cancel your interim teaching certificate as of the date of this letter. The Regulation does
not allow me to declare you ineligible to hold a certificate; however, it does allow the Registrar

to refuse a request from you to reissue your interim professional teaching certificate.

Yours trul

ene ZwozdesKy

Minister of Education
Government Hoyse Leader

228 Legislature Building, Edmonton, Alberta, Canada T5K 2B6 Telephone 780/427-5010 Fax 780/427-5018
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